
Although I cannot attend I am a vaper that is concerned about this ban. I'm not a child I don't 

push vape products on children and a ban of online sales would be detrimental to my vaping and 

keeping off cigarettes.  There are some products and vaping devices that are not available locally 

the only option is online purchases.  Quiet frankly this proposed ban is nothing but a political 

witch hunt. Please leave onlines sales available to vapers. Not to mention local shops purchase 

products online to sell in their shop. If this ban goes through you will be taking revenue out of 

the local economy. If the state is concerned about not attaining revenue from vapers come up 

with something else. Vapers will not stop vaping because they don't want to go back to smoking 

cigarettes and these bans will just create a black market wich will be even further unregulated 

and put vapers ar risk to questionable products.  If the state wants to help treat myslef and other 

nicotine dependant individuals then perhaps create a nicotine clinic much like one provided to 

heroine and meth addicts that are administered methadone. 

Thanks for you time, 

Jacob Vercouteren 

p.s. don't ban online sales this is a bad idea  

 


